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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
August 7, 2024 
 

Craigie Avenue Partial Road Closure Begins Aug. 9 
Crews continue work on water main replacement 

 
DECATUR, Ga. – A portion of Craigie Avenue, between Livingstone Place and Haven 
Lane, will be closed from Aug. 9 to Sept. 6, barring any weather delays. Crews will continue 
work on the Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase III.  

 
Motorists should expect delays stemming from the road closure.  
 
Precautionary signs and traffic flaggers will assist in moving local traffic safely around the closed 
off portion of the road.  
 
For more information, call the DWM Project Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 or email: 
projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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